Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
GOAL ASSOCIATES
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Four announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, July 21, 2021, 5:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m.
PLACE: Fairfield Inn & Suites. 1650 SW 145th Avenue, Pembroke Pines, FL 33027 and virtually online via GoToWebinar. The latest social distancing guidelines will be observed.
To attend the Public Meeting virtually, please use the following link to register and receive a link to join the meeting: http://bit.ly/FDOT-meeting-Dykes. If you prefer to join by phone, please dial (631)992-3221, Access Code: 330-710-527.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Project ID Number: 431770-4-52-0.
Project Description: Mobility improvements along Dykes Road from SW 48th Court to Sheridan Street; NW 196th Avenue from Pines Boulevard to Sheridan Street; and NW 10th Street at NW 129th Avenue intersection in Broward County. Improvements consist of milling, resurfacing, widening and restriping Dykes Road and NW 196th Avenue to provide two 11-foot travel lanes and 6-foot bicycle lanes in both directions. Additional improvements include installing rectangular rapid flashing beacons with new pavement markings at the NW 10th Street and NW 129th Avenue intersection. This project is a Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) priority project and is being conducted as a partnership between FDOT and Broward MPO.
Construction is scheduled to begin in Spring 2022 and is estimated to end in Summer 2024.
Construction Cost Estimate: 6 million.
The hybrid public meeting will begin with a brief presentation at 5:30 p.m. followed by comments and questions from the public. Questions and comments may be submitted during the meeting via the online chat for project representatives to address or by emailing the project manager. In-person attendees may submit verbal or written comments during the question-and-answer session. Additional project information is posted at https://www.d4fdot.com/pbfdot/future_projects_index.asp.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: N/A
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Adham Naiem, P.E., Project Manager, at (954)777-4440 or by email at adham.naiem@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Victoria Buxton-Tetteh, Community Outreach Specialist, at (786)600-3350 or by email at victoria.buxton-tetteh@goalassociates.com. For further information about the project, please visit the project website at https://www.d4fdot.com/pbfdot/future_projects_index.asp
